

## FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

Nov. 5, 2023

**Contact:** Maddy Hayden Office of the Governor maddy.hayden@exec.nm.gov

## Governor to travel to Wyoming for Western Governors' Association winter meeting

JACKSON HOLE, Wyo. – Gov. Michelle Lujan Grisham is traveling on Sunday to Jackson Hole, Wyoming, for the winter meeting of the <u>Western Governors' Association</u> (WGA).

The governor is the current vice chair of the WGA alongside chair and Wyoming Gov. Mark Gordon. At the meeting, she will meet with other Western governors and federal officials in attendance on shared priorities.

She is expected to return on Wednesday, November 8.